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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  

Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Unitywater sewer connection works   

 Friday 21 October to Friday 28 October, 6am to 6pm - Tarcoola Avenue 

        Week commencing Monday 31 October, Time TBC – Foote Street 

Tarcoola Avenue, Brisbane Road, Foote Street 

 Friday 21 October to Friday 28 October - One lane closure Tarcoola Avenue 6am to 

6pm only (Tarcoola Avenue to Foote Street) Detours in place. 

 

 

Construction overview  

Attention:  Club Mooloolaba, Mooloolaba 
Central Convenience Centre and Dockside 
building 

Unitywater will be undertaking sewer pipe 
connection works in Tarcoola Avenue from this 
Friday 21 October to Friday 28 October (weather 
permitting). 

The sewer pipe connection point location is 
adjacent to the temporary roundabout at 
Tarcoola Avenue-Brisbane Road-Foote Street.   

Once the sewer connection works in Tarcoola 
Avenue are completed, sewer connection works 
will move over to Foote Street (expected to be 
week commencing Monday 31 October).   

All works are weather permitting. 

Temporary changes to traffic 
conditions 

To safely undertake these works Unitywater will 
implement a one lane road closure in Tarcoola 
Avenue from Smith Street to Brisbane Road 
between 6am and 6pm.  

Kapala Street will remain OPEN (both lanes) at 
all times. 

During these sewer connection works:   

 NO LEFT TURN at the roundabout will be 
available from Brisbane Road into 
Tarcoola Avenue (Detours will be in place 
via Walan Street/Venning 
Street/Goonawarra Drive) 
 

 Vehicles WILL be able to exit from 
Tarcoola Avenue onto Brisbane Road 
(and turn right, left or straight through to 
Foote Street via the temporary 
roundabout)  

 

When works move to the Foote Street-Brisbane 
Road intersection, further temporary changes to 
traffic conditions will be required including 
driveway access to the Dockside building.  

Unitywater will liaise directly with businesses 
about these works as required. The timing of 
works (day or night works) is to be determined 
by Unitywater.  
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No interruptions to water/sewer services are 
expected. 

Should you have any further questions about 
these works, please contact Unitywater directly 
via their freecall number - 1300 086 489 (8am to 
5pm, Monday to Friday) and talk to one of the 
customer service team. 

 
We will continue to keep you updated on all 
Brisbane Road Upgrade construction works via 
our usual Construction Notification notices. 

 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates, email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information, you can contact the project 
team on 1800 531 597 (during office hours, 
Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

 

 
 


